# **Josh Manning**

From: Thad C. Angelloz <tangelloz@ci.thibodaux.la.us>

**Sent:** Friday, June 03, 2016 9:30 AM

To: Josh Manning

Subject: RE: Ped Signal @ Audubon and Acadia Road

## Good Morning Josh,

The extension of the sidewalks to Audubon will cost around \$6500. Another \$25,000 will be needed to account for the actual signal equipment. The total for both would be somewhere in the neighborhood of \$31,500.

## Sincerely,

#### Thad C. Angelloz

Director, Grants & Economic Development; Director, Communications City of Thibodaux 985-446-7606 Office



From: Josh Manning [mailto:josh@scpdc.org]

Sent: Friday, June 03, 2016 8:51 AM

To: Thad C. Angelloz

Subject: Ped Signal @ Audubon and Acadia Road

Thad,

Please send me documentation with the approximate cost for the Pedestrian Signal and Sidewalk upgrades that I can include in the TAC meeting agenda.

## Thanks,

# **Joshua Manning**

Transportation Planner II Houma-Thibodaux MPO South Central Planning and Development Commission P.O. Box 1870 Gray, LA 70359 **Phone:** 985-851-2900

Fax: 985-851-4472 http://www.htmpo.org